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It is hard to believe the end of the school is drawing near.  Please refer to your child’s 
classroom newsletter and calendar for a schedule of special events. 
 
Parent Volunteer:  We would like to thank all of you for making our parent volunteer 
program such a success.  Your time and talents are appreciated not only by the 
children, but also by the teachers. 
 
Rose Pest Solutions:  Rose Pest Solutions will be here on Friday, May 19 to inspect 
Sunset Knoll Recreation Center.  The facility entrances doors will be sprayed with 
Transport Micron to target general pests.  If needed, Advion Ant Gel will be used for 
ants. 
 
Evaluation Forms:  Please take the time to complete the evaluation forms you will be 
receiving in the next couple of weeks.  Your input is very important to us.   
 
Kiddie Campus 2017-18 school year openings:  We have openings in some classes 
for Senior and Junior Kiddie Campus for next year.  If you are interested, please see 
Nanette for availability of the classes. 
 
Last Day of School: 
 
Monday/Wednesday Classes   Wednesday, May 24 
Tuesday/Thursday Classes   Thursday, May 25 
Monday/Wednesday/Friday Classes  Friday, May 26 
 
Kindergarten Readiness:  The skills kindergarten teachers identify as the most 
important for starting school are:  following directions, taking turns, cooperating and 
feeling confident.  Don’t create drills to master these, but do incorporate more 
routines into your morning, practice following directions, increase play dates for 
exposure to taking turns and cooperating, and be sure to point out accomplishments 
for feelings of confidence (Nick Jr. Family, May 2005). 
 
For those of you who will be moving on to other schools we wish you all the best.  
For those of you who will be joining us again next year we look forward to seeing you 
in the fall. 
 

HAVE AN AWESOME SUMMER 
 

 
 

 


